Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region Xi
DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

Division Advisory No./&7s, 2017
December 14, 2017

This Division Advisory is issued for the information of Public Schools
District Supervisors, Public and Private Elementary/Secondary School Heads

RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT -OF THE {N-HOUSE TRAINING
FOR QUALIFIED ATHLETES IN PREPARATION FOR THE 2018 DAVRAA MEET

This is to inform the field that the Conduct of the In-House Training for Qualified
Athfetes in preparation for the 2018 DAVRAA Meet which is scheduted on December 18-22 and
26-30, 2017 will be re-scheduled on February 5-14, 2018 due to the delayed release of the
Special Education Fund (SEF).

It is advised that all Coaches, Chaperons and Athletes will report to Don Mariano Marcos
Flementary School Ground on February 5-14, 2018 for the said training.

Prompt dissemination of this Advisory to all concerned is hereby desired.
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WINNIE E. BATOON, Ed.D.
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